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Dear Editor:

Once again, the City of North Vancouver is relying on the district to properly serve the needs of

its own residents. Little wonder the city can boast of such strong cash reserves.

The new William Griffin Pool will now have to meet the extra demand while the city ignores the

Harry Jerome facility that is being held together by duct tape and baling wire.

The competitive swimming community will not get its hoped-for 50-metre pool, and it will not

get the added capacity for meets and training that a new Harry Jerome pool would have

provided. Shame on you city council.

Alan Nixon, former DNV councillor

Nanaimo

What are your thoughts? Send us a letter via email by clicking 

 or post a comment below.
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